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Michael and Lily . <monitoring@lica.ca> Fri, Sep 14, 2018 at 3:37 PM
To: AEP Air Reporting <air.reporting@gov.ab.ca>

Please find the attachment of the LICA Maskwa Station AQM Monthly Report for July 2018.

If you have any question, please feel free to contact Mike Bisaga at 780-266-7068 or Lily Lin at 587-225-2248.

Thank you.

-- 
Michael Bisaga
Manager, Environmental Monitoring Programs
780 266-7068

Lily Lin
Data and Reporting Specialist
587 225-2248
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AEP Air Reporting <Air.Reporting@gov.ab.ca> Fri, Sep 14, 2018 at 3:38 PM
To: "Michael and Lily ." <monitoring@lica.ca>

This email acknowledges the receipt of your air monitoring report or notification to Alberta Environment and 
Parks (AEP). 

Alberta Environment and Parks (AEP) is updating its internal data systems in preparation for the AMD 
Chapter 9 Reporting coming into effect in January 2019. 

This will require changes to the reporting process for all EPEA regulated facilities.

It is very important to keep informed on these changes as they are time sensitive. 

To receive the most up to date information on the reporting changes, you need to sign up to the AMD 
mailing list via http://aep.alberta.ca/air/legislation-and-policy/air-monitoring-directive/default.aspx



____________________________________________________

· Please follow the naming convention and submission guidelines when submitting reports and 
notifications. The most up to date Naming and Submission Guidelines are located on 
http://aep.alberta.ca/land/programs-and-services/reclamation-and-remediation/legislation-and-general-
information/forms-applications/epea-approval-process.aspx

· A mailing list has been set up to inform interested parties about updates in regards to CEMS data ftp 
site issues, mailouts about cems reporting, etc. If you are interested, you can sign up at
http://aep.alberta.ca/air/reports-data/continuous-emissions-monitoring/default.aspx

· The 7-day letter must be emailed to ERC.Environment@gov.ab.ca

· For more information on AMD revisions, check the AMD website that is updated on a regular basis at
http://aep.alberta.ca/air/legislation-and-policy/air-monitoring-directive/default.aspx

· If you have any questions please email air.reporting@gov.ab.ca

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual 
or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system 
manager. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If 
you are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. 


